
 

                                14.06.2024  
FROM: Artem Atanasov, Chief Sales Officer, Centravis 
 

Dear Clients and Partners, 
 
  I am pleased to announce that, despite all the difficulties, the production capabilities 
at Centravis have not been compromised. Our energy engineers have taken assertive 
steps, and with solid support from the Ukrainian government, which includes a 
specialized reserve power line, we maintain continuous operation. Our dedication to 
fulfilling our commitments is solid, and we continue to meet production and shipping 
schedules without delay. 
  
   We are also excited to announce the release of our latest bulletin for June 2024, 
which provides an in-depth look at our current situation and the latest company news. 
You can access this document via the following link:  
 
https://www.centravis.com/centravis_seamless_continuity_june_2024.pdf  
 
      Here is a brief status check of Centravis operational stability: 
 

• Energy and Water Supply: Stable, ensuring uninterrupted operations. 

• Equipment Functionality: All systems are operational without any issues. 

• Team Engagement: Our team is fully engaged, motivated, and ready to tackle 

any challenges. 

• Logistics: Moving goods across borders is smooth, with no delays. 

• Billet Supply and Material Provision: We are well-stocked and prepared to 

meet your demands efficiently. 

     Thank you for your continued partnership. We send our best wishes to you and 
look forward to a continued strong and productive partnership. 
 
Best regards, 
Artem Atanasov 
aatanasov@centravis.com  
Tel: +38 067 636 07 91 
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